
Hurricane Intermediate 
1325 S 700 W, Hurricane UT 

Website: his.washk12.org    T: 435-635-8931 

Check out our Facebook page at 

https://www.facebook.com/HISJaguars/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April Newsletter 
 

 

Dear Jaguar Parents and Students, 

With Easter break over, we are getting close to the end of 
another school year! Mrs. Glazier and I have really been 
enjoying meeting with our 7th grade students individually for 
their CCR’s this last month to discuss their future college and 
career plans. While it may seem like high school graduation is a 
long ways off, it’s never too early to begin talking to your 
student about their future. By helping your student create 
good study habits, set attainable goals (both academic and 
otherwise), and letting us know how we can better support 
you, we can help create a strong foundation for our students 
to build upon the rest of their lives. 
This can also be a really stressful time of year as students try 
to keep on top of their grades (especially with the nice 
weather!) and finish strong. If your student is struggling, we 
can help! Please feel free to contact your student’s teachers 
with academic concerns, or a counselor for social or emotional 
support. 
Thank you for all of your support! We are so proud of our 
Hurricane Intermediate School community! 
 

Mrs. Judd, School Counselor 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

April 10 

7th Graders- Job Shadow 

April 11 

7am Immunization Clinic 

@H.I.S. 

April 20 

Spanish Dual Immersion Field 

Trip (select students) 

May 2 

Beginning Band Concert 

@6pm 

Concert Band @7pm 

May 3 

Piano Concert @6pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://his.washk12.org/
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Yearbook prices are now $21. Yearbooks are guaranteed on a first come, first 

serve basis.  

With the school year rapidly coming to a close, please be reminded that all 

student fees, library fines, and unpaid lunch balances, must be paid before 

yearbooks are handed out.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

Immunization Clinic 
For students goin g into 7th grade 

OR any school-aged children needing vaccinations 

Hurricane Intermediate 
Wednesday, April 11th (7:00-8:00 am) 

 
 

NO CHARGE with proof of following insurances: • CHIP  • DMBA • Medicaid  • PEHP  
   • SelectHealth   • Tall Tree   • United Healthcare*  • Aetna First Health**    

OR  
Cost: $20.50/shot if uninsured or American Indian/Alaskan Native 

 

You will need to send/bring: 
 Payment or (copy of) insurance card 
 Child’s immunization record 
 Completed and signed health department intake form (attached, or visit swuhealth.org) 
 Parent/guardian does NOT have to be present if above items are sent with child 

 

   

         

   
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

* If your insurance is not listed, contact your healthcare provider for immunizations 
** Must be Aetna First Health not on the Utah Connected Network 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Your student 

needs these shots 

before entering 

7th grade 

 1 Meningococcal 

 1 Tdap booster 

(Tetanus/Diphtheria/Pertussis) 

 2nd Varicella (Chickenpox, unless 

history of disease 



 
 

 

Clinica de Vacunación 
 Para estudiantes que van a empezar el grado 7 
O niños que van a la escuela y necesitan vacunas 

 

Escuela Intermedia de Hurricane 
Miércoles, 11 de Abril (7:00-8:00 am) 

 
 

No costo con las siguientes aseguranzas :  • CHIP  • DMBA  • Medicaid  • PEHP   
• SelectHealth   • Tall Tree   • United Healthcare*   • Aetna First Health**    

  
Costo: $20.50/por vacuna si tiene aseguranza pero no cubre vacunas o es Nativo Americano/ 
Nativo de Alaska 

 

Usted tiene que mandar o traer: 
  

• Pago o tarjeta de Aseguranza 
• Record de vacunas 
• La forma del Departamento de Salud completamente llena (visite nuestra pagina 

de web swuhealth.org) 
 

   
 
 
 
         
 
 

 
 

* Si su aseguranza no esta en la lista, contacte a su proveedor por vacunas 
** Debe ser Aetna First Health no en la red conectada de Utah 

Su estudiante 

necesita estas 

vacunas antes de 

entrar al grado 7 

 1 Meningococo 

 1 Tdap refuerzo (Tetano/Difteria/Tos ferina 

 2da Varicela, a menos que haiga tenido 

la enfermendad 



 

 

 

 

 

Teacher Appreciation Week will be May 7-11th, and 

we are looking for ways to show our teachers how 

much they are valued here at H.I.S. If there are any 

volunteers that would like to help plan and organize, 

please contact the school at 635-8931. Thank you.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



                                    

End of Level Testing Dates 
 
End of level testing begins at the end of April. We are 
completing the testing within 3 weeks. The week of April 23rd, 
the students will take their Language Arts test, with both the 
writing and reading components.  The week of April 30th, they 
will begin the Science test, and then the week of May 7th 
they will work on the Math test. These tests are important, 
and helpful to teachers as they can use student performance 
to strengthen their own teaching practices, and to help 
students for the upcoming year.  



 

Hurricane Intermediate School 

 

Library Schedule for End of Year 

 

Cannot Check out Books with these Fines on Your Account: 

 

April 12th  $.20 Fines  (2) Books only 

April 19th  $.15 Fines     

April 26th  $.10 Fines  (1) Book only 

May 3th  $.05 Fines     

 

May 10th  All Books are Due! 

   Library is Closed! 

     

 

 

 

 

May 24rd  School Closed! 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 ATTENDANCE-If your child will not be at school please call 635-8931 or 

email karina.lebaron@washk12.org If you are checking your student out 

of school, you will need to come in to the office and sign them out. You 

must have ID in order to check out a student. We will not release 

students to anyone who is not on your contact list. 

 ATTENDANCE-District policy allows us to excuse absences/tardies that 

are within 7 days. 

 DRESS CODE-With the warmer weather approaching, please be mindful 

of the dress code.  
7. Clothes that are mutilated (distressed) 4" above knee or immodest are not appropriate 

school wear. Any apparel revealing a bare midriff, (including when raising arms), bare 

shoulders, low neck line, or cut low under the arms, is not permissible. Tank tops, without a 

covering garment or t-shirt underneath, are not permissible. Sleeveless shirts must be at least 

3 inches wide at the cap and cover from neck to outside of shoulder. Undergarments 

should not be visible. 

8. Dress, short, and skirt lengths must be modest and not revealing. They can be no shorter 

than 4” from the top of the knee cap in a standing position. 

*Please refer to the student handbook on our website for the full dress code policy. 


